
“Thank you for your 
continued dedication. 

We recognize and 
celebrate our 

employees years of 
service to Spacecon. 

Congratulations!” 

 

  - Robert Yelinski 
Spacecon Region 

President 

 

Employee Service Awards 
Field 2nd Qtr Anniversaries 
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Salary 2nd Qtr Anniversaries 

Dale A. Holling 29 

Jorge A. Ordonez 22 

Jesus Valadez 22 

Edwin Quezada 20 

Alfredo Salinas (Sr.) 11 

Isidro Velasco Santiago 10 

Sergio Villalba 7 

Alfredo Salinas (Jr.) 6 

Mighel O. Martinez Perez 5 

Jonathan Gamboa Salais 5 

Jose A. Vargas Chavez 4 

Felipe Soto Salazar 3 

Miguel A. Vasquez 3 

Jose A. Muñoz Salcido 2 

Kyle Montague 27 

Robert Yelinski Sr 22 

Aaron Wells 22 

Scott Mansfield 16 

Juliette Blanton 16 

Let’s Get Social… Take photos of your jobsite, co-works, events for work! 

Then email them, along with a blurb about the  
photo to nyelinski@spacecon.com.  

Next, like us on Facebook and  
follow us on Instagram  

to see your photos!  

Welcome New Hires! 

Francisco J. Cisneros 4/25/22 

Jeronimo Mota Barraza 5/9/22 

Pedro D. Reyna Flores 5/12/22 

Rommie Christiansen 5/23/22 

Adrian Sardina Padron 5/12/22 

Quarterly Measure 

A U G U S T  3 0 ,  2 0 2 2  V O L U M E  6 ,  I S S U E  2  

In this Issue 
- Spacecon Specialty 

Contractors  
Earns Awards for 
2020 & 2021 

- OSHA Safety 
Week—Fall 
Protection 

- UCHealth Eastview 
Medical Center 

- Giving Back 

- Employee Service 
Awards & New Hires 

Spacecon Specialty Contractors  
Earns Awards for 2020 & 2021 

During this year’s Awards Dinner, Spacecon Specialty Contractors was 
acknowledged for outstanding collections and safety. “I want to thank all of you 
for the work you put in to be able to qualify for these awards. I would like to 
specifically recognize Belinda Seale on the extraordinary efforts she has put in to 
help get our money collected.” - Scott Mansfield, Vice President Western Region 
 

Safety Awards 2020 
Outstanding Safety Performance—Gold Level: Recordable Incident Rate  

less than 2.0 
 

Credit Collection Awards 2021 
Outstanding Awards—Branch must have exceeded the full-year  

2021 collection target. 
 
  It was nice to get together again in person after two years without 
  a Senior Managers Meeting.  

We got to welcome our 
new managers, share 
updates on some exciting 
new initiatives, celebrate 
last year's successes, and 
generally enjoy each 
other's company and the 
Nashville scene.  
 
Thanks to everyone who 
attended, and sorry to miss 
those who were unable to 
make it in person. We're 
already looking forward to 
next year!  



P A G E   2  

Fatalities caused by falls from 
elevation continue to be a leading 
cause of death for construction 
employees, accounting to 351 of 
the 1,008 construction fatalities 
recorded in 2020 (BLS data). 
Those deaths were preventable.   
 
Thanks to all who participated in 
the 2022 National Safety Stand-
Down to Prevent Falls in 
Construction. Falls continue to be 
the leading cause of construction 
fatalities. The stand-down, 
coordinated by OSHA every year, 
helps to raise fall hazard 
awareness in an effort to stop fall 
injuries and fatalities in the 
construction industry. 
 
For more information, visit: www.osha.gov/stop-falls-stand-down says Bill McCaffrey, Vice President of 
Environmental Health and Safety 

OSHA Safety Week—Fall Protection 

Giving Back 
In June we were part of the Sponsorship for Turner Constructions Annual Golf Tournament.  

They raised over $120K for local organizations that will make an impact across the community. Organization
Denver Health Foundation, American Heart Association, Artspace and NICoE (National Intrepid Center of Excellen

Osha.gov/stopfalls 
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UCHeath Eastview Medical Center 
Spacecon Specialty Contractors working with General Contractor, Turner Construction Company celebrates 
at the topping out ceremony of the soon to be UCHealth Eastview Medical Center in Colorado Springs. 

The UCHealth Eastview Medical Center is 
over a million dollar project, located on 24 
acres near the northwest intersection of 
Powers Boulevard and North Carefree Circle, 
which is west of the Banning Lewis Ranch 
Community. "UCHealth purchased the 
property in 2016 with the goal of bringing 
advanced health care closer to home for 
residents living near the Powers corridor,” said 
Joel Yuhas, president and CEO of UCHealth 
Memorial. “El Paso County now leads the state 
in population growth, and that growth will 
continue as more and more people choose to 
live in eastern Colorado Springs. The Eastview 
Medical Center will provide multiple services in 
one convenient location, as UCHealth 
continues to reinvest in our community to fulfill 
our mission of improving lives.” 
 
The facility will be 120,500 square feet and is 
anticipated to open in early 2023. 
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